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"Dear Members NMA, 

Sub:-Awareness program on “Fire & Safety” 
 
Noida Management Association is a body of professionals and is a chapter of All India Management Association 
(AIMA).  It is dedicated to serve Industries and Institutions in the region of Noida and Greater Noida.  Our 
endeavour has been to reach to each professional, individual manager and organizations and work together for 
the cause of promoting excellence in Management.  
 
You are aware that there has been a major fire in Sector-11, Noida in the last week due to which there has been 
many human causalities besides financial loss, building loss etc.   As an outcome of this fire, the concerned 
Government Departments (Fire & Safety) have conducted various surveys/ inspections in respect of Safety & 
Prevention of buildings, establishments & industries.  We are sorry to state that many establishments/ 
organization have been found lacking in their legal compliances. It is really a serious situation.   
 
Keeping in mind the above situation, Noida Management Association has decided to organize an evening lecture 
on this issue on 13th May 2017 at 4.00 pm at the below given venue where the specialists from Fire & Safety Dept., 
Noida shall be deliberating & interacting with Industry people.  It will be a very useful talk which will enlighten the 
participants about the different legal and other provisions on the subject.                          
 
We are delighted to inform you that Shri Praveen Singh, IPS, Director General of Police (Fire Services), U.P. has 
consented to be the Chief Guest of the program.   Mr. Aman Sharma, Dy. Director (Fire Services), Meerut Zone 
shall be delivering his talk on the subject. 
 
NMA requests all of its members, industry persons, building construction people and all other people to avail this 
opportunity.  The participants shall be greatly benefitted by this talk.   The members shall be free to interact with 
the speaker at the end with respect to their query and problems which they may be facing in their day-to-day 
work.   Kindly note that it will be a very useful and beneficial program for all.  I would request the participants to 
come prepared with their queries. 
 
The above talk shall be followed by high tea.   
 
Date: 13.05.2017 
Time: 04.00 pm onwards 
Venue: Noida Management Association, C-20/6A, Institutional Area, Sector-62, Noida 
 
Please confirm your participation to Shri C.S. Mishra either on mail or mobile no. 9811102132 for arranging the 
program better for you.   
 
 
 
SN Singh 
 
President 
Noida Management Association 


